From: Garcia, Sarah 
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2014 3:27 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: McKinney, Suzet; Ewing, Karen
Subject: FW: Travel Expense Report for Dr. Suzet McKinney

Hi Steve,  Report from Dr. Suzet McKinney, Deputy Commissioner
Dr. Suzet McKinney was invited by the Joint Commission to participate as a faculty member and present on Crisis Standards of Care. She provided an overview of the third of three reports issued by the National Academies Institute of Medicine (IOM) focused on the development of catastrophic disaster planning, on May 6-7, 2014 in Lake Buena Vista, Florida.

There was no honoraria for the event. The expenses were reasonable. 

